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I would like to put my name down as I do not want the Incinerator in Western Sydney to go 
ahead. I have two small children and we live within the proposed area. I do not want toxic ash in 
the air near my home or my children's school. If this is something that needs to be done, then it 
should be moved further out and not near residential properties. Please consider all these 
submissions as I believe this will cause major heath issues if approved. 


